
 

 

 

 

18 March 2020 

 

Delay in Announcement 

 

ANO confirms that it has prepared an ASX announcement for release to market 

today, however we have been advised we will be receiving a query letter from 

the Enforcement Team which we are yet to receive hence delaying this release 

to market. 
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